Steven Sepe

From: Ann Harwood <ann.harwood@cox.net>

Sent: Thursday, April 3, 2025 1:36 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: House resolution 6125 please support!

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to express my support for House Resolution 6125 to protect the rights of our fellow LGBTQ Rhode Islanders.
In these troubling times, our LGBTQ friends need our support more than ever to protect basic their rights, healthcare
etc. and to ensure their ability to live freely and safely.

Sincerely,

Ann Harwood

Chepachet, RI

Sent from my iPhone
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